
 
 

 Hello Hedgehogs! 

About me  

My name is Miss Bentum, and I will be taking 

over from Ms Millican as the Nursery 

teacher, until the end of the summer term. I 

have really enjoyed meeting all of the 

nursery children and their families. I look 

forward to our amazing learning journey 

together.  

School life 

I love teaching in early years! I have had countless years teaching within 

early years. My favourite part about teaching in Nursery is the element of 

play and how messy it can be, (I am sorry parents /carers).  

I am excited to come along on your learning journey and getting to know 

everyone’s interests.  

Parents can contact me through Class dojo; I will be using Ms Millican’s 

account for ease. Thank you! 

 

My favourite things 

Colour: Gold and anything that sparkles. 

Food: Jerk Chicken and Rice and Peas  

Nursery Rhyme: I had a little Turtle  

Story book: Giraffe’s can’t dance by author Giles Andreae 

Film (Children’s): Sing 

Number: 8 

 

 

 


